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Mr. Oscar E. Monnig 
,9 Chelsea Drive 
Fort Worth, Texas 761J4 

Dear Oscar: 

April 5, 1979 

It was good to hear from you again and to learn that you are 
ready to clean up the Harriman meteorite problem. I moved on it 
immediately but have run into a snag. The slices were prepared 
long ago, and they have deteriorated slightly with time. I am 
having them touched up, as they should be in perfect condition when 
they are returned to you. Our shop is very busy, and this is 
taking longer than expected. I am sorry if this is causing you 

inconvenience. They should be in the mail to you within the 
next few weeks, Thanks for your indulgence. 

Sincerely, 

~ Roys. Clarke, Jr. 
Curator 
Division of Meteorites 
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